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To Whom It May Concern, 

As a 43 year resident of the great state of Oregon (moved here from Idaho), I oppose 

in-person voting. Residents that work full-time, work odd hours, are elderly, have 

physical disabilities are all reasons to continue with vote by mail. There has been 

minimal voter fraud - it is a non-issue. Please keep Oregon’s vote by mail intact.  

 

Thank you! 


